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RESIGNATION OF INDEPENDENT SUPERVISOR

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Zhejiang Expressway Co., Ltd. (the 
“Company”) announces that the Company has received a letter of resignation from Mr. 
Shi Ximin (“Mr. Shi”), an independent supervisor of the Company, pursuant to which 
Mr. Shi has resigned from his position as an independent supervisor of the Company 
with effect from 21 October, 2016 due to other work arrangement.

Mr. Shi has confirmed that he has no disagreement with the Board or the supervisory 
committee of the Company, and there are no other matters relating to his resignation 
that should be brought to the attention of the shareholders of the Company.

The Board would like to express its appreciation to Mr. Shi for his valuable 
contributions to the Company during his term of office.

Further announcement will be made by the Company should there be any appointment 
of any alternate independent supervisor by the Company following the resignation of 
Mr. Shi.
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